
Subject: Mandatory Therapeutic Qualification
Date: Tuesday, 15 February 2011 9:54:42 AM

To: Optometry Board of Australia
RE: Mandatory Therapeautic Qualifications
 
I, Helen Zerefos do not support mandatoryTherapeutic Qualification for Optometrists in NSW. I
believe the change over should be allowed to progress organically.
 
Please take this email as a formal notice that I do not support the Optometry Board of Australia's
proposal that Therapeutic Qualification should be a requirement for practice as an Optometrist in
Australia.
 
Your sincerely,
 
Helen Zerefos
B. Optom (1984)
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